
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2017-33 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 

Arrah Wanna Pump Station and 
Hoodland Water Resource Recovery Facility Modernization  

 
May 11, 2017 

 
On May 1, 2017, Clackamas County (“County”) on behalf of the Clackamas County Service District No. 
1, published Request for Proposals #2017-33 (“RFP”).  The County has found that it is in its interest to 
amend the RFP through the issuance of this Addendum #1. Except as expressly amended below, all other 
terms and conditions of the original RFP and subsequent Addenda shall remain unchanged.   
 

1. CORRECTION: RFP Section 3.2 BACKGROUND states, “The AWPS was constructed in 1981 
with two dry pit pumps.” The pumps are in fact located in a wet well. 
 

 
 
 
 

End of Addendum 
 


